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Dear Mre Eryant:

Your letter 32ted 30 Novezber 1958 haa
been referred to lalor L. J. Tacker, Office

. of Inforcaticn Services, United States Alx

Poroe.

‘his Lgeney hes no respousibility in
the mattes ¢ unidentified tlying chjecta.
The Alr Fcree has been asalgned executive
responsihility and is ths only sgency of
govermzert gualified to speak en UFQ's, -
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